
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Emergency Management Department (EMD), with assistance from the City 
Administrative Officer, to report to the Public Safety Committee and the Energy, Climate 
Change, and Environmental Justice Committee on whether the City engages in adequate 
climate change planning and mitigation to maintain its credit ratings. The report should 
include the amount that has been received in hazard mitigation funds in the last five years, 
projects that have been funded with those funds, the amount for which the City has been 
eligible, and any barriers to receiving mitigation funds. The report also should describe 
how much of EMD’s education efforts are focused on the possible impacts of climate 
change.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2018-19 Budget on May 21,2018)


